
Paper Train Whistle and 
Train

SUPPLIES

• Scissors
• Glue
• Printables

INSTRUCTIONS

1. Gather all of your supplies.

2. Cut out all of the pieces.

3. Grab the engine piece and fold along the 
pink dotted line as shown in the picture. 

4. Curve the paper and glue the front of the 
engine together as shown below. 

5. Grab the back train piece. 



4. Fold the back train piece together as 
shown below. Glue together using the tabs. 

5. Fold the edges of the black rectangle 
piece and glue it into the back of your train. 

6. Attach the engine to the back of the train 
using the tabs. 



7. Roll the smoke stack into a tube and glue 
into place. 

8. Fold the cowcatcher down the middle and 
glue to the front of the train. 

9. You can also place your train on your truss 
bridge!

10. Grab the whistle piece and fold along the 
pink dotted lines shown in the picture. 



10.This one is a little tricky! Fold the end 
tab towards the middle and glue in place 
so it makes a tent shape like in the pictures 
below. 

 11. Fold the one side up and glue it to the 
tent shape. 

12. Fold the other side up and glue to the 
tent shape. 

13. Fold the top down and glue into place. 

14. Glue the end together.

15. You’re all done! Try blowing into the 
whistle. 



Trouble Shooting
Why won’t my whistle work?

Whistles are very precise instruments! Here 
are a few tips to help you make a sound with 
your whistle. 

Squeeze the sides of the whistle near the 
tent and try blowing again. 

Make sure that all of the edges are sealed up!

Don’t blow too hard or too soft. A whistle 
needs just the right about of air going 
through to make a sound. 


